Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES

Bugust 16, 1984

Mr. Maurice Fredericks

Attorney at Law

6950 Commerce Boulevard
Rohnert Park, CA 94928

Dear Mr. Fredericks:

Thank you so much for your time and attention in regard to my proposal
about John Medica's garden., As I mentioned, the alternatives for potential
public use and non-public funding are extensive,.

I believe John's wishes are those I articulated, and that he needs someone
1ike yourself, who he knows and trusts, to show him that his dreams can be
realized.

If I, or SPACES, can be of any help, please feel free to call upon us.
Also, please keep me informed about John's health,

Thanks.

Yours truly

Seymour
Director
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